TO: THE PUBLIC
THE PRESS
THE TOWNSHIP COUNCIL
MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

PLEASE BE ADVISED THERE WILL NOT -BE A MEETING
OF THE WEEHAWKEN ZONING BOARD ON
TUESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2022
SECOND FLOOR CHAMBERS OF THE WEEHAWKEN

MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 400 PARK. AVENUE, WEEHAWKEN, N.J. 07086

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED BY ORDERS OF THE BOARD.

Zoning Board Secretary
Janine Brancaccio-Baez
DATED: January 18, 2022




